
 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS 5125.2 

 

Student Records: Office of the Child Advocate 

 

 

It is the policy of the Montville Board of Education to recognize the State of Connecticut Office of 

the Child Advocate as legally constituted and its authorization under PA 95-242 to represent a 

child, with parental consent, in any state proceeding.  Accordingly, the Montville Board of 

Education stipulates that all rules, policies, and procedures governing student records are 

amended to provide the Office of the Child Advocate access to all school records, given 

parental/custodial consent, necessary to carry out advocate responsibilities.  Further, it is the 

policy of the Montville Board of Education to give the Office of the Child Advocate access to 

current school health records and a child's academic records obtainable by his non-custodial 

parent. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Policy Adopted:  11/21/95 


